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The blocks show the section of the road that will be closed and the 
dotted lines highlight the diversion in place. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please 
email publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk or 
call 24 hr helpline on 03457 11 41 41 
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Dear neighbour, 

 
Please be advised that our highway works previously 
scheduled for the weekend of 5th and 6th June have 
been postponed. We would like to apologise for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 

These works are now scheduled for the weekend of 
12th 13th 19th and 20th June to carry out highway 
repairs and resurfacing works. We will be working along 
Stratton Audley Road, Poundon through to Stratton 
Audley Park, Stratton Audley. 

These roads will be closed from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm on 
the above dates whilst we are working.  

Residents will still be able to access properties, 
however, you may have to wait for a little while as 
machinery will need to be moved to ensure that the 
road is safe for you to pass or if we have to escort you 
through the work site. 

Signage for diversions will be in place.For more 
information on the closure please check: 
https://one.network/  
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